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The 86th birthday of Father Deignan is coming! This year is also the 60th anniversary after Father Deignan comes 
to Hong Kong! WYKPSA and WYHKPSA will jointly organize a birthday party for Father Deignan, details of 
which are as follows: 
 
Date: 24 March 2013 (Sunday) 
Time: 6:30 pm – 9:30 pm 
Venue: School Hall, WYK (Dinner buffet will be served at the party) 
Price: HK$300 each/ HK$150 for students (including university students). The price includes the birthday cake 
and birthday gift for Father Deignan. 
 
For registration and enquiries, please send an email to wahyanpsa@gmail.com 

Lunch in Central  
 
WYKPSA has organized a lunch in Central on 6 
March 2013 (Wednesday) at Lingnan Club. 30 
alumni have attended and enjoyed lunch together.  
 
 

Summer Internship Programme 
 
WYKPSA is going to organize a summer internship 
programme in order to procure offers from alumni for summer 
internship for those alumni who are now undergraduate 
students. If you are interested in seeking an internship 
placement through this programme, please send your contact 
and background information in the form as set out below to 
wykpsasmc@gmail.com. Registered alumni will receive 
further notice through email when vacancies are available for 
application. 
 
Name (English): 
Name (Chinese): 
Email address: 
Graduation year (F.5 / S6): 
Curriculum: 
Area of interest/ desired job nature: 
Other relevant information: 
 
If you have any enquiries, please contact Kent Chow (08) at 
9729 3405. 
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WYKPSA has organized a Wine Dinner at 帝苑軒 at 
Royal Garden Hotel, a Michelin restaurant, on 23 
February 2013 (Saturday). Participants have enjoyed a 
dinner and five bottles of selected wines together. 
 
Wine List 
 
Felton Road Pinot Noir 
Bannockburn 2011 
 
Cloudy Bay Chardonnay 2010 
 
Zind Humbrecht Pinot Gris 
Herr de Turckheim 
 
Pagodes’ Cos, St Estephe 2nd 
Wine 2005 
 
Ceretto, Moscato d’Asti 2011 

Forum on subject selection 
 
WYK Parents’ Association is going to organize a sharing 
forum on 23 March 2013 (Saturday) from 4:15 pm to 
6:30 pm at the School Hall with the Secondary 3 – 
Secondary 5 students and their parents to discuss their 
concerns on subjects selection when the students are 
going to the upper forms and the relevant entry 
requirement and prospect of difference career. 
 
In this regard, WYK Parents’ Association would like to 
invite some alumni with the following backgrounds to 
attend the forum to share their experiences: 
 
1. current University students studying in different 

fields and universities including but not limited to 
Engineering,  Medical, Law, Accounting, Business 
& Finance, Servicing, Hotel Management and 
Tourism, Arts Government & Public 
Administration, Pure Science, Languages, etc.; 
and 
  

2. alumni having worked in their own career sectors 
in different fields, e.g. Professionals (e.g. 
Engineers, Surveyors, Doctors, Lawyers, 
Accountants, etc.), Corporate Finance, Funds 
Management, Hotel Management & Tourism, 
Government, Business, Education, Research, 
Servicing, etc. 

 
For those who are interested to attend the forum to share 
their experiences, please contact Tom Ho by email at 
tom_stho@yahoo.com. 

Our alumni receiving Queen’s Diamond Jubilee 
Medal!   
 
Our alumni, Mr. Larry Yip (1967), was awarded the 
Queen’s Diamond Jubilee Medal by The Honourable 
Judith GUICHON, Lieutenant Governor of British 
Columbia, on 17 February 2013 at Chinese Cultural Centre 
of Greater Vancouver. Mr. Larry Yip is active in the alumni 
community and has performed at the Homecoming 
Concert of WYKPSA. Congratulation to Larry!  

 

What's next? 
 
Mentorship Scheme 
WYKPSA will organize a mentorship scheme with the 
current students of WYK. Details will be announced in due 
course.  


